
Dear Walking Fish Members, 

This week we will be bringing everyone Spanish mackerel. These fish are migratory, travelling along the 

east coast this time of year. Spanish mackerel are plentiful with no issues of overfishing  and are 

abundant in the Atlantic Ocean. These fish were caught in a run-around gillnet with very little bycatch.   

*********************************************************************** 

WEEK 7: May 26th, 2011 Delivery 

WHERE: Sarah P. Duke Gardens (main entrance off Anderson Street) 

WHEN: Thursday, 4 – 6 pm 

WHO: Every week and BLUE Group 

Share Description: 

 The Spanish Mackerel were provided by Ocracoke Seafood Co. and were caught in the Pamlico 

Sound using run-around gillnets. The Ocracoke Seafood Company is owned by the 30 or so fishermen 

that are a part of the Ocracoke Foundation. Back in 2006, when the local fishermen heard the last fish 

house was being sold, they came together and bought and renovated what is now the Ocracoke Seafood 

Company.  

*********************************************************************** 

In an effort to reduce the use of plastic bags, please remember to bring something to transport your 

seafood home! 

RECIPE COMING LATER TODAY!! 

~The Walking Fish Crew  

 


